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-MEDIA ADVISORY- 

MAYOR GANIM AND BRIDGEPORT POLICE TO 

MEET WITH GOVERNOR MALLOY, 

CONNECTICUT STATE POLICE, FEDERAL LAW 

ENFORCEMENT PARTNERS TO STRATEGIZE 

RESPONSE TO RECENT GUN VIOLENCE 
JOINT LOCAL-STATE-FEDERAL RESPONSE TO RECENT OUTBURST OF SHOOTING 

INCIDENTS IN BRIDGEPORT  
 

WHO: Connecticut Governor Dannel P. Malloy, Bridgeport Mayor Joe Ganim, 

Bridgeport Police Chief AJ Perez, Connecticut State Police and Public 

Safety Commissioner, Connecticut State’s Attorney’s Office, 

representatives from various federal agencies including the FBI, ATF, 

DEA, and US Attorney’s Office from Connecticut  

 

WHAT: Bridgeport Mayor Joe Ganim and Police Chief AJ Perez to meet with 

Connecticut Governor Dannel P. Malloy, Connecticut State Police, 

Connecticut State’s Attorney’s Office, and various federal law 

enforcement agencies to strategize coordinated response to recent spike in 

gun violence in Bridgeport.  Meeting will be closed to press but will be 

followed by joint media availability by participants.   

 

WHEN: TOMORROW Thursday September 1, 2016; Meeting begins at 10:30 

a.m., availability to follow at approximately 11:30 a.m. 

 

WHERE: Connecticut State Police Troop G Barracks, 149 Prospect Street, 

Bridgeport, CT 
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